25™ January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,
LKS2 Home Learning Parent Drop-In

We would love to hear how you think the Vernon Park home learning is going. Therefore, Mrs Mickle,
Miss Green and | are inviting you to a Google Meet to share successes and areas where further support
is needed. If you can spare the time, we would love to see you virtually on Thursday 28™January 2021,
anytime between 1:30pm and 2:00pm.

We will post a link to the Google Meet on the LKS2 Class Dojo page shortly before the meeting starts.
Please remember this is a public meeting; if you wish to discuss personal or private matters please

contact me individually in the usual manner: email or telephone.

Take care

Claire E Lee
Head Teacher



